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The summer of 1999 is nearly over and the 6th IBSSA Congress is not far any more so I would like to take the opportunity to give 
you some information. 
 
IBSSA and its leadership had a very busy period, there were many important Board and Department Meetings held. (Israel, 
Switzerland, Germany, Greece, France and Hungary) Those meetings were attended by many IBSSA members. Also many 
IBSSA representatives and members visited the Headquarters. 
After all those meetings reports and minutes about the decisions were published on the Internet. 
Please don't miss to see our new Ho me Page: 
 

WWW.IBSSA.ORG 
 
Enclosed please find an actual IBSSA CD. 
You can find on it all actual reports, minutes and other information, even the IBSSA Reference Video Movie and the film about 
the last congress. 
The whole membership list is also available on the disc. Please check it and if you have any corrections send it to us without 
delay, because before the next congress we will correct the membership list again. 
 
Please note, that in the future IBSSA will use more and more the Internet to inform their members about all what happens and 
instead of printing large books - we will send CD-ROM for our members with the information. There for is very important that all 
members will have soon an e-mail address and Internet contact possibility. 
 
The preparations of the next congress already started. You can find also information about it on the Internet and in the 
publications of the IBSSA national organizations.  
 
If you didn't pay the membership fee yet, please do it, otherwise you can loose your membership automatically. 
For those who paid membership fee for 1999 the membership ID will be prepared for the congress and upon payment of next 
year's fee it will be delivered. 
 
Enclosed find preliminary congress information and program. 
If you need Visa for Russia, please contact them in time! 
 
With best wishes, I hope to meet you soon! 
 
George Popper 
Executive President 


